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Dear Representative Levy, 

 

I am writing to express my opposition to HB 3362, the proposed 4% tax on tires. 

Seriously?! We are retired, on a fixed income. I have lived in Oregon all of my 70 

years and we are seriously considering selling our home and moving to a another 

state. We are sick and tired of all of these random, unnecessary taxes. Taxation 

without representation! 

 

 


